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Information about the 2020 Interdisciplinary Climate Change
Research Grant program

Dear	Drs.	Montgomery,	Spevack,	Blake,	Shepard,	Diaz,	&	Kim,
 

RE: CITIES IN A CHANGING WORLD: QUESTIONS OF CULTURE, CLIMATE AND DESIGN A
conference on architecture, urbanism, planning, sociology, health, environments, media, infrastructure
and economies.

 
Thank you for applying to the 2020 Interdisciplinary Climate Change Research Grant program. Unfortunately,
we are unable to make an award to you this year due to the strong competition and a limited budget.
 
Each proposal was carefully reviewed by a committee of CUNY faculty and administrators and rankings were
determined based on the project’s adherence to the program specific criteria.

 
We thank you once again for taking the time to submit a proposal. We encourage you to apply in future rounds
of the Interdisciplinary Research Grant program.
 
	
Sincerely,

																																																																					
Effie MacLachlan
Interim University Assistant Dean for Research                                                                        
																																																																																																																																															

Rimi Dhar <Rimi.Dhar@cuny.edu>

Wed 3/18/2020 3:34 PM

To:Jason Montgomery <JMontgomery@citytech.cuny.edu>; Jenna Spevack <JSpevack@citytech.cuny.edu>; Reginald Blake
<RBlake@citytech.cuny.edu>; Benjamin Shepard <BShepard@citytech.cuny.edu>; Mery Diaz <MDiaz@citytech.cuny.edu>; Jihun
Kim <JKim@citytech.cuny.edu>;

Cc:Effie Maclachlan <Effie.Maclachlan@cuny.edu>; Tamera Schneider <Tamera.Schneider@cuny.edu>;


